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21 March 2014 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
The Eton Distribution Scheme Interim Board has finalised its draft Business Proposal for 
transition to Local Management.  Enclosed is a Summary of the draft Business Proposal for 
consultation with water users. 
 
The Summary of the Business Proposal discusses: 
 

 Corporate Form 

 Savings 

 Financial Modelling 

 Service Standard 
 
Also enclosed are sample Questions & Answers from the Interim Board. 
 
Meetings will be held on Thursday, 3rd April 2014 with water users for further discussion 
and to assess support for the Business Proposal to transition to Local Management of the 
Eton Distribution Scheme. 
 
Adam Keilbach’s Shed  10.00 am To be followed by BBQ and refreshments 
1094 Sarina-Homebush Road 
 
North Eton CWA Hall  6.30 pm To be followed by BBQ and refreshments 
North Eton 
 
If you are unable to attend, please contact one of the interim board members on the 
numbers listed in the enclosed proposal to express your view. The consultation process will 
finalise on 10

th
 April 2014 before the Business Proposal is submitted to the Queensland 

Government for consideration.   
 
Your attendance at one of the above meetings is very important so that the Interim Board 
may answer any of your concerns and assess your support to transition to Local 
Management. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Geoffrey Kavanagh 
Chairman 
Eton Local Management Arrangements Interim Board 

http://www.lmairrigation.com.au/

